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Public Notice is hereby given that Laredo Webb County Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (LWCAMPO) Policy 
Committee members have been invited to attend an event where leaders from the San Antonio Mobility Coalition 
(SAMCO) will be in attendance to present the benefits of a Mobility Coalition and learn about Laredo’s trade status, 
infrastructure, and City of Laredo and Texas Department of Transportation projects. LWCAMPO Policy Committee 
Members as representatives of their respective entities may be in attendance at this event taking place on Friday, March 
1, 2024 starting at 9:30 a.m., at Laredo College Falcon Room, West End Washington, Laredo, Texas 78040. 

 
Please note that this is not a regularly scheduled meeting of LWCAMPO and at no time during this event will a vote, 
decision or any other action be taken by the LWCAMPO Policy Committee. For additional information please contact the 
Laredo Webb County Metropolitan Planning Organization office at (956) 794-1605.  
 
This notice was posted on Tuesday, February 27, 2024 by 9:30 a.m.  
 
 

            
________________ 
Jose A. Valdez, Jr.  

           Laredo City Secretary 
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